
SB0199   OPPOSE (see suggested amendment) 

Dear Committee Members: 

I oppose this bill as written. No sexuality curriculum should be a one-size fits all program, as children 

mature at different rates and some may not be ready for certain topics. This should be determined by 

parents. I suggest the bill be amended to have an opt-in with parent curriculum review.  Parents should 

decide when class topics are right for their child, not the school. 

Thank you. 

 

Peggy Williams 

Severna Park 
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